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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 8:03 PM


To: Garwin Yip; Barry Thom; kaylee_allen@fws.gov; Maria Rea; Callejo, Russell;


paul_souza@fws.gov; Cathy Marcinkevage; Jana Affonso; Dan Castleberry


Subject: NMFS handout for Wed ROC Director's Check in


Attachments: NMFS BiOp Schedule and Modeling Support Needs_2_5_19.docx


Folks,


Attached, for our Wednesday morning call, is the NMFS preliminary high-level schedule for the ROC BiOp,


and our prioritized list of modeling support needs. We are looking forward to re-engaging on this.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

